
 
 
 
 

Poudre School District is pleased to announce its intent to award Invitation for Bid (IFB) 
# 19-121-001 – Dunn Kitchen Upgrades 2019 to American Construction Services. 

 

The final award of this solicitation may be contingent upon Board of Education 
approval, a successfully negotiated agreement, as well as, other requirements set 
forth by the District and any parties therein. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Poudre School District 
Procurement Services 

2413 LaPorte Ave. 
Fort Collins, CO 80521 


